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Quick Links

Last day to purchase yearbooks is
Saturday, february  15, 2025

for more 
information!

Important Dates
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Saturday, February 15
Final yearbook purchase day
 

PLEASE AVOID USING THE PARKING LOT TO DROP OFF OR PICK UP YOUR STUDENT.  THIS REQUIRES STUDENTS
TO CROSS TRAFFIC IN ORDER TO ENTER OR EXIT THE BUILDING.  THIS CAUSES A SAFETY CONCERN, CREATES

TRAFFIC CONGESTION IN THE EXIT LINE AND DELAYS THE PROGRESSION OF CARS. 

Friday, February 14
No School

Thursday, February 13
No School, Teacher Inservice

Wednesday, February 26
8th Grade Registration/Parent Night
at ENHS/EHS at 6pm. Attend your 
students assigned HS.
           

Tuesday & Wednesday
February 11 & 12
Parent/teacher Conferences
4pm-7:30pm 
***1 Hour Early Dismissal(2:20pm)

Elkhorn North Ridge Middle School 
2024-2025 Yearbook

Parents may order online using the
following link:

https://yearbookforever.com/
Search for Elkhorn North Ridge Middle

School to order your student’s
yearbook.

Students may also bring in 
check or cash to the main office.

Yearbooks are $40

Thank you to the parents and
Booster Club for the Holiday

Hurrah gift. That was a delightful
surprise for all the staff at ENRMS.

We are grateful for your
generosity and thoughtfullness.

Thank you for your continued support and for making the
holidays a little extra special for all of us at North Ridge.

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
 Dear ENRMS Families - 

I write to inform you of my decision to retire at the end of
this school year.  I have been with EPS for 30 of my 36

years in education and have been honored to serve as your
principal.  My sincere thanks to the families, staff and

students of ENRMS for making this such a special place. 
Mrs. Garrison

 #NorthRidgeProud

SPRING P/T CONFERENCES
FEBRUARY 11 AND 12 

4:00-7:30

PLEASE USE THIS LINK TO SIGN UP
FOR A TIME SLOT

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19nb9pUKoxnU-ISpVt3P25mKfZKDNGBCo/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16ejjrEyoH_ERBuKpqUibScX3haFGW0D-/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=115162348227539031802&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1--s41ol8N3rUQ3jqagGGd894CyXMEpLD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1v_JVi1FXbx7kLi4jl_pM0MvX4Ql5SaAI/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GZH5ptAeoxjlCxDtr4JH_hJHYKZDjDLu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_sVU1mcy3Ssyme-D-5KPPK_7GcPUKhIh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eAAVk9rttLZkshUCp6YUh9ODaassvp9U/view?usp=sharing
https://yearbookforever.com/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050D49ADAC23A13-54374460-enrms
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Mark  your Calendars

Elkhorn North Ridge  
School Play

Title:  Peter Pan 
Date: Thursday, March 13th

Time:  7pm
Where:  Main Gym

Admission: Free Will
Donation

Concessions available

A TRACK MEETING WILL BE HELD 
IN MARCH BEFORE SPRING BREAK.                         

A DATE WILL BE DETERMINED 
AND ANNOUNCED DURING DAILY

INTERCOM ANNOUNCEMENTS
If you need additonal

information, 
please contact:

Peter Saltsgaver, Boys Coach
psaltsgaver@epsne.org

or
Brett Jurey, Girls Coach

bjurey@epsne.org

ENRMS Student Council members will be
offering Kit-Kat Grams before school January
29th to February 12th,  as well as during
Parent-Teacher Conferences on February 11th
and 12th. Students will be able to purchase
Kit-Kat Grams for their peers and send them
to others anonymously or with a note and
their name signed at the bottom. Parents
are also welcome to send their students
Kit-Kat Grams with a note of
encouragement.  Money raised will benefit
our Stu Co Fund that is used for our school
community projects. Thank you for
supporting our ENRMS Student Council and
for building our school culture with
positivity, encouragement, and some fun!

Get ready—the Scholastic Book Fair is coming
to our school!                                                                    
This is a great opportunity to connect with
your child over the thrill of bringing home new
books to dive into again and again.
The fair will be in the library from February
5th-10th, and the teachers lounge  during
parent-teacher conferences.
There is more info on our school’s Book Fair
homepage. 
Click here  for a message from Mrs. Garrison!
Here, you can look at books and set up an
e-wallet, the digital payment account that
allows your child to shop for books at the Fair
without cash. Then share your e-Wallet link so
friends and extended family can add funds.
We are so excited to bring the #BookJoy to ENRMS
and hope to see you there!

Spring Book Fair

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/elkhornnridgems
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FFaBkjByfrCvt6N1V5No0DE9p9NDp3gL/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FFaBkjByfrCvt6N1V5No0DE9p9NDp3gL/view

